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Two Additional Early Voting Sites Will Open  
for the November 6 General Election  

 
JACKSONVILLE – In preparation for the upcoming General Election on November 6, 

2018, the Duval County Supervisor of Elections office will open two additional Early 

Voting (EV) sites. One site will be on the campus of the University of North Florida, and 

one site will be on the campus of Edward Waters College. Both sites will be open to all 

eligible registered Duval County voters.  

Opening the two additional EV sites will be done within the Supervisor of Elections’ 

currently requested budget. The two additional sites will give Duval County voters 

access to 20 Early Voting locations.  

Early Voting will begin on Monday, October 22, 2018, and will run through Sunday, 
November 4, 2018. Early Voting operating hours are from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. at all 
sites, except for the 105 East Monroe Street site in downtown Jacksonville. The Monroe 
Street site will operate from 8:00 a.m.to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday and from 
10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday. 
 
For more information, please call the Duval County Supervisor of Elections office at 
904-630-1414. 
  
 


